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Mr. Grote Reber, 
General Delivery,
Wailuka, Maui, 
HAWAII. 

Dear Grote, 

Bernard has shown me your letter of April
22nd. 

yoU now have a clear statement of the 
difficulties of observations with the 19 MC/s cross 
and if, as you say, you still wish to give it 'a try 
you will be most welcome here. We shall keep the 
cross in working order and charlie Higgins will try 
to get started with some records in the south galactic 
polar region in June as you re~uest. we shall aim 
to make this exploratory. Incidentally, with your
departure ionospheric conditions have again deteriorated. 
It needs your benign influence. However, we hope this 
is merely a minor peak in a decaying oscillation. 

We shall look fo~ard to seeing you in 
July. 


